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About the Cover: This month’s bulletin cover showcases the  

vibrant doodle art of Kathy N. Kathy’s whimsical flower designs 
are a perfect representation of our “Seeds of Hope” series,   

symbolizing new growth, resilience, and the beauty that emerges when 

we nurture the seeds of faith and community. 

We invite other artists of all ages in the congregation to share their crea-

tivity! If you’re inspired to contribute your own artwork for future bulletin 

covers, please reach out to Becky or Belen. Let’s continue to celebrate 

hope through art! 

 

               Attendance: October 13 — 52 



  

North Goshen Mennonite Church 
Tending the Garden: Renewed Vision and Purpose 

October 20, 2024 
 

Focus Question: How can we renew our vision and purpose 
as a faith community, tending to the challenges and opportu-
nities before us with fresh eyes and trusting in the hope that 
God's power is at work within us? 

 

Gathering Song                     Erica U. 

 Mountain of God                                                        VT 011 

Welcome & Announcements                                 Sandra M. 

Prayer for Peace 

Call to Worship 

Songs  Beauty for Brokenness                                           VT 712 

              Lead Me, Guide Me                                                  VT 601 

Offering/Song  How Great Is Our God                             VT 116 

Scripture Reading:      Ephesians 1:18-19                  Kathy N.Y. 
                                                                             

Reflection               Becky H.  

Sowing Hope, Growing Purpose 

Song  Open the Eyes of My Heart                                    VT 401 

Sharing Time & Prayer 

Blessing & Song   New Earth, Heavens New                VT 377 

Today’s Volunteers: 

Kathy N.Y., Elaine H., Jenny G. 

Tony U., Hilda L., & Kristina B.M.

 

This Week 

Tue., 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study @ Greencroft 

Tue., 10:15 AM Elders Meeting @ Jerrys 

Wed., 6:30 PM Youth Group @ Maple City Bowl 

Wed., 6:30 PM  Bilingual Group @ Martin’s 

Thur., 7:00PM Men’s group @ Tim’s 
 

Next Sunday: 

Scripture: Matthew 13:24-30 

Focus: Weeds & Wheat: Embracing Imperfection  

Children’s Church: Bonnie C., Harlan S., & Kristina B.M. 

Nursery: Elaine T., Kerry C., Jenny G. 

 

Breaking Bread: Sabor de Comunidad:  
Share your family recipes! We’re collect-
ing your favorite family recipes to cele-
brate the diverse flavors of our church 
community. Include a short note or sto-
ry about why the recipe is special to 
you. Photos are welcome! Recipe forms 
are available in church mailboxes and 
on the library table. Let’s come together 
and celebrate our love of culture and food.  
 
Our fall worship series, Seeds of Hope: Planting for the 
Future, invites us to explore growth, community, and faith-
fulness during this season of transition. We reflect on how 
God is at work, helping us plant seeds of hope and nurture 
them toward renewal and joy.  



  

Announcements 

Upcoming Events: 

• Junior Class Fish Fry: Only 12 days until Bethany Fish Fry on No-
vember 1! You can purchase tickets directly from Rudy or Betha-
ny's website at https://www.bethanycs.net/apps/pages/fish-
fry (be sure to select Rudy's name for sales credit).  

• Church Doors 
If you're among the last to leave the church building, please 
check that all lights are off and the doors are securely locked. 
Your attention to this helps keep our space safe and energy effi-
cient. 

• Camp Friedenswald Restoration Retreat 
Join us at Camp Friedenswald for a Restoration Retreat led by 
Sarah Augustine, November 1-3. Together, we’ll reflect on restor-
ing healthy relationships with all of creation. Todd and Becky are 
attending and would love to have you join them! 

• Election Prayer Vigil:  Silverwood Mennonite Church invites us 
to join them for prayer gatherings every Tuesday evening until 
November 5, leading up to Election Day. The vigil is being held 
in the sanctuary from 7:00—8:00 pm. All are welcome to attend 
as we seek spiritual guidance during this election season.  

• Online Short Course: Resisting Christian Nationalism with the 
Gospel of Peace: Oct. 23 – Dec. 10. Join Drew Strait, PhD, in this 
six-week online Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary short 
course to deepen your understanding of White Christian nation-
alism and explore practical and effective nonviolent strategies 
for resisting it — drawing insights from how Jesus countered 
oppression. No grades, no papers! CEUs available. Register by 
Oct. 16. ambs.edu/nationalism 
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• “Learn, Pray, Join: Conflict Transformation” provides tools 
and resources to help MC USA church communities peacefully 
engage in dialog around difficult and divisive topics. By em-
bracing restorative justice and modeling healthy communica-
tion, we seek to witness to God’s peace as we build diverse com-
munities to serve and follow Jesus. Mennonite Church USA in-
vites you to engage with this issue during October and Novem-
ber. Visit our webpage for congregational resources, news, 
blogs and events.  

• Center for Healing and Hope’s 25th Anniversary Gala is com-
ing up on Friday,  October 25th from 6:00—9:00pm at The 
Spohn Ballroom in  downtown Goshen. Tickets are $100. Tables 
of 8 are $800. Tickets  can be purchased at the Center for Heal-
ing and Hope’s website.   

• Mennonite Men is offering a men's retreat for men ages rough-
ly 25-55 on Fri and Sat Nov 8-9 at The Hermitage.  This retreat 
will be led by Jon Zirkle and will run Friday evening through 
4pm on Saturday.  See details and register at 
www.mennonitemen.org. Come with a friend or someone you 
know.  If cost or childcare are a barrier, contact us at 
JonZ@mennonitemen.org. 

• Exciting News: La Posada Immigrant Aid is Back! La Posada 
Immigrant Aid is pleased to announce that it has received reac-
creditation credentials as of October 4th and will soon resume 
client consultations. The organization is currently finalizing its 
reopening date and hours of operation. For more details, visit 
www.LaPosadaAid.com. 
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